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WE  Inspire  WE  change lives. 

May 27, 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

It is the season of holy wind.  Pentecost Sunday has just passed when we celebrate the Spirit among us.  

Jesus breathed upon the apostles and said, “Receive the Holy Spirit.”  Air is the life force none can live 

without.  What a great gift that God comes into us, and among us, in the essence of wind and air.  As our 

8th grade concludes their last academic day, let us pray that each one of them may be aware of the 

movement of the Spirit in their coming dreams and life changes. 

 

The news: 

 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR GRADES 1-7 JUNE 10 EARLY 

RELEASE AT 11:30AM. 

 K4 and K5 year ends Wednesday, June 9 with K4 and K5 Graduation. 

 Graduation Week is the Week of May 31st.  Graduation is at 6PM on Friday, 

June 4 in the church. 

 Graduates have ‘dress down’ week throughout Graduation Week. 

 K4 New Family Orientation is FRIDAY, JUNE 4 from 10AM to 11AM in 

preparation for the FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL Wednesday, August 25. 

 CHOICE (Milwaukee Parental Choice Program) is a separate enrollment 

from Pallotti School Enrollment.  Remember that families who participate in 

CHOICE must ALSO enroll in school for 2021-2022 on Gradelink website 

at www.gradelink.com.  After log in, click ‘enroll’ on left side of screen.  

Follow steps provided in May 20th letter. 

 Trimester 3 Report Cards will be mailed to your home the week after 

school closes. 

 Teacher Change: We wish Ms. Mary McQuillen all the best as she moves 

from Pallotti this summer.  Ms. McQuillen will be returning to Chicago and 

working for her family.  We are grateful for the many gifts Ms. McQuillen 

has brought to Pallotti in this very challenging Pandemic year.  Ms. Morgan 

Frank has joined our faculty in the 4th Grade for school year 2021-2022.  Ms. 

Frank comes to us from Plymouth, Minnesota, and is an Elementary 

Education Major graduate of Marquette University.  She also has a Theology 

minor and is very excited about our prayer life and retreat program. 

 No School Monday, May 31, Memorial Day. 

 

Peace and all Good,          Jeffrey    Johnson 
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